
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New Borden Irving
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:29:09 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:12 AM
Subject: FW: New Borden Irving
 
 
 
From: Tracy Macdonald [mailto:inyourdreams_2003@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 5:56 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New Borden Irving
 
I live in Borden off Noonan Shore rd and take the Dickie Rd to Borden daily, im writing in
support of cerettis, and howatts shell
D.p Murphy has no place in opening a second Irving or second tim hortons 
 
This is just someone with too much money who thinks he should open something else and shut
the family businesses down 
 
Tracy Macdonald 
 
 
Do not open another gas station !!
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